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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board

meeting held on 21/02/2024.

The Board decided to defer this case for consideration at a further Board meeting.

The Board is satisfied the information submitted contains significant additional

information on the effect of the proposed development on the environment to that

already submitted pursuauant to Section 37F(2) of the Planning and Development

Act 2000 (as amended) and therefore, public notification is required.
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Mick Long
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